
Honored Board Members, 

 

I whole heartedly support the temporary moratorium on Phase 3 licensing  

until the Cannabis and Building planning department/s are able to hire  

more planners to work on applications with the applicants so they are  

ready to successfully be reviewed and passed through Phase 1 or have  

distinct targets to work on to prepare for Phase 3. 

 

I whole heartedly support the temporary moratorium on Phase 3 licensing  

until the community sees how this drought plays out. Perhaps we can  

reclaim some of the water sold to municipalities south of us so we can  

use our own water once more.  Perhaps we can take a look at which crops  

and animals and activities require the most water and work to problem  

solve with those so we can move forward on what is, frankly, a fairly  

thrifty water-using plant compared to corn and many other food crops. 

 

I whole heartedly support the temporary moratorium on Phase 3 licensing  

until a sane and stable pathway can be identified and solidified before  

moving forward that in no way penalizes any Phase 1 applicant from  

applying for a Phase 3 license on any location or zone where cannabis  

has been traditionally grown, including rangeland, but with a one acre  

cap per individual, partnership, LLC or corporate entity. 

 

Thank you for your slower and more considered approach to this  

regulatory issue. 

 

H. Wordhouse 

Jackrabbit Ranch 

 

 


